
 

 

Community Development Department 
1084 Central Avenue 

Prince Albert SK S6V 7P3 
Phone:  (306) 953-4370 

Fax: (306) 953-4380 
Email:  support@citypa.com 

July 11, 2024 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
RE: Proposed Closure of Agnew Street & 22nd Street East Walkway 
 Bylaw No. 23 of 2024 
 

Prince Albert City Council intends to consider a walkway closure pursuant to Section 201 of The 
Planning and Development Act, 2007 and The City of Prince Albert Public Notice Policy Bylaw 24 
of 2015 and hereby gives notice to consider Bylaws No. 23 of 2024 to authorize the walkway 
closure outlined below by a dashed line.  
 
Reason for the Amendment: This walkway closure was previously approved in 2015, but 
expired in 2017 since the process was not completed. Subject to approval from City Council, the 
walkway closure process will be completed. 
 

As a landowner in the area affected by this proposed 
amendment, The City is providing written notice of the 
proposed walkway closures.  
 
Therefore, City Council, at its meeting to be held on July 
22nd, 2024 at 5:00 p.m., will consider submissions 
respecting the above application.  In accordance with City 
Council’s Procedure Bylaw No. 23 of 2021, all submissions 
must be provided to the City Clerk.  If you would like your 
submission reviewed by City Council PRIOR to the 
meeting, it would be preferable to provide your 
submission by 4:45 p.m. on Tuesday, July 16th, 2024.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the proposed Walkway 
Closure, please do not hesitate to contact the Community 
Development Department at 306-953-4370 

 

 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 

Tanner Cantin, Development Coordinator 


